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As the leaves change and we welcome the beauty of autumn, we’re also

reminded of the importance of reflection and renewal. October is not only a

time for cozy sweaters and pumpkin spice but also an opportunity to focus

on vital themes such as mental health awareness and substance abuse

prevention.

This month, we celebrate World Mental Health Day on October 10th,

encouraging open conversations about mental wellness and emphasizing

that it’s a universal right. Together, we can break down the stigma and foster

an environment where everyone feels safe seeking help and sharing their

experiences.

Additionally, our commitment to compliance and ethical practices remains

paramount as we strive to provide the highest quality of care. In this

newsletter, you’ll find important updates on our compliance that reflect our

dedication to supporting our clients and community.

Thank you for being an essential part of the Brien Center. Let’s continue to

uplift each other as we navigate the challenges and triumphs of life.

As we step into October and embrace the beauty of autumn, it’s a wonderful

opportunity to focus on our mental and emotional well-being.

Encouraging Open Conversations About Mental Wellness

Mental wellness is a fundamental aspect of our overall health, yet it often

remains a taboo topic in many communities. As we move forward, it’s

essential to recognize that mental health is a universal right, not a privilege.

Everyone deserves access to support and resources to nurture their mental

well-being.

Open conversations about mental health can help break down the stigma
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that often surrounds these issues. Sharing our experiences and listening to

others fosters empathy and understanding, creating a safe space for those

who may be struggling. By discussing mental wellness openly, we empower

ourselves and those around us to seek help and support without fear of

judgment.

As we approach World Mental Health Day on October 10, let’s take this

opportunity to encourage dialogue in our families, workplaces, and

communities. Every small action contributes to a larger culture of acceptance

and support. Remember, prioritizing mental health is not just an individual

responsibility; it’s a collective one. Together, we can create a world where

everyone feels safe to express their struggles and seek help, affirming that

mental wellness is indeed a universal right.

Compliance Corner: Staying Informed and Responsible

At the Brien Center, we pride ourselves on our unwavering commitment to

maintaining high standards of compliance across all aspects of our

operations. Compliance is not just about adhering to regulations; it is about

fostering a culture of integrity, safety, and accountability that benefits our

clients, staff, and community.

Compliance ensures that we provide safe, effective, and ethical services. by

following established laws and guidelines, we protect the rights of our clients

and maintain their trust. High standards of compliance help us minimize risks

and enhance the quality of care we provide.

At the Brien Center, we focus on several key compliance topics to ensure the

highest standards of care and accountability. First and foremost, we prioritize

regulatory adherence, staying current with all federal, state, and local laws

that govern our services. Staff training is essential, as we provide regular

educational sessions to keep our team informed about compliance policies

and ethical practices. We also emphasize the importance of confidentiality

and privacy, adhering to strict guidelines to protect client information. This

includes compliance with HIPAA regulations and implementing secure

processes to safeguard sensitive data. Our commitment to maintaining client

confidentiality is crucial for fostering trust and ensuring that individuals feel

safe seeking help. Additionally, we promote a culture of reporting and

accountability, encouraging open communication about compliance concerns

so that staff and clients can report issues safely and without fear of

retaliation. By focusing on these areas, we strive to create a safe and

trustworthy environment for everyone we serve.

For any questions or additional resources regarding compliance, please



contact:

Bella Mironovna Guner, Ph.D.

Director of Compliance, Quality Improvement, Risk Management &

Credentialing

Bella.Guner@briencenter.org

 
​National Substance Abuse Prevention Month

National Substance Abuse Prevention Month, observed every October,

focuses on raising awareness about the dangers of substance use and

highlighting the importance of prevention strategies, especially among youth.

The goal is to mobilize communities, educators, health professionals, and

families to work together in reducing substance use, which aligns well with

the Brien Center's mission and its programs like the Patrick Miller Youth

Substance Abuse Prevention Program. This program serves as a lifeline for

young people in our community, offering early education and intervention to

reduce the risk of substance use.

Download our free Substance Abuse Prevention Guide 

 

 

https://www.briencenter.org/navigating-behavioral-health-information-resources-and-guidance/


Employee Spotlight: A Heartfelt Act of Kindness

We’re thrilled to share a heartwarming story that perfectly captures the spirit

of our Brien Center team. Recently, Tom Allen went above and beyond when

he came to the aid of a community member who was stranded with a flat tire.

Not only did Tom assist in resolving the issue, but his genuine compassion

and readiness to help left a lasting impression.

This act of kindness did not go unnoticed, and in recognition of Tom’s

dedication, a generous donation was made to the Brien Center in his honor.

We are incredibly proud of Tom. His actions exemplify the values we hold

dear and inspire us all to continue making a difference in our community.

Thank you, Tom, for your exemplary service and for embodying the spirit of

the Brien Center every day!

Tom Allen

Crisis Intervention Specialist Supervisor

Community Behavioral Health Center (CBHC)

Apply Today!

http://briencenter.org/careers


 

Thank you for your continued support
and engagement with the Brien Center!

Visit our Website

 
Make A Positive Impact
Together, we can make every day a brighter day!

Donate Today

 
 

Keep in touch!
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